
2019 GUARDRAIL INSTALL ON ROYAL STREET, NORFOLK AVENUE AND DEER 
VALLEY DRIVE 

PARK CITY, UTAH 
  
Park City is soliciting Statements of Qualifications/Proposals from Professional Contractors to provide 
construction services for Park City for the installation of guardrail on Royal Street, Norfolk Avenue, and 
Deer Valley Drive. The project is part of the City’s Capital Improvement Projects.  Proposed 
improvements consist only of W-Beam guardrail and/or Merrit Parkway Guiderail. The Request for 
Qualifications will be available beginning at 8:00AM, June 10th, 2019.  Please contact Corey Legge, Staff 
Engineer, Park City Municipal Corporation, City Engineer’s Office via e-mail 
at corey.legge@parkcity.org to request a proposal.  Proposals will be due by 3:00PM, Thursday, June 
27th, 2019 at which time bids will be opened publicly in the Marsac City Council Chambers at 445 
Marsac Avenue, Park City Utah 84060.  
 

Bid security shall be furnished by a certified or cashier’s check, or bid bond in the amount of five percent 
(5%) of the total bid price payable to PARK CITY MUNICIPAL CORPORATION as a guarantee that 
the Bidder, if his Bid is accepted, will promptly execute the contract, provide evidence of insurance, and 
furnish a satisfactory faithful performance bond in the amount of 100 percent (100%) of the total bid price 
and a payment bond in the amount of 100 percent (100%) of the total bid price. Park City reserves the 
right to reject any or all proposals and to waive any minor irregularities in any proposal. 
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